
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - +
Date: August 18, 2017 4:49:17 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 6:07 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tom Morton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
How can the Ontario Energy board consider a rate increase for Hydro One when the company is
profitable already?  If they want more profit at Hydro One they should consider cutting costs like
executive pay rates. The Hydro rates are already excessive in Ontario. The investors who purchased
shares of Hydro One are entitled to a profit on their investment but not at a cost to ratepayers when
some of the first things done at Hydro One was to increase pay for top executives.
To put this into perspective, The Prime Minister of Canada earns less than one ninth of the money the
CEO of Hydro One makes, and the Prime Minister runs the entire country not a single utility for a single
province.
It is insane to increase rates to provide profit for the utility when there is no control on wages or wasted
spending by the company in question.

-- Attachment --
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